
Going on strike is a basic right! 
No one may suffer prejudicee for taking part in a strike  
when NGG calls for one.

Works councils are there to help and 
protect you! 
No one is allowed to subject you to prejudice for speaking to 
the works council. You can talk to your works council at any time!

The NGG union would like to know the following: 
Have you been intimidated, threatened or harassed by your superior? 
Have you been threatened with prejudice if you talk to the works 
council or wish to exercise your rights? Have you heard of any col­
league who has been intimidated, threatened or harassed?

Melde Dich bei deiner NGG!
Contact NGG (hv.ernaehrung@ngg.net) and/or Faire Mobilität 
(kontakt@faire-mobilitaet.de), you can even do so anonymously 
and in your mother tongue.

We will look into the matter. We treat every tip confidentially and 
do not disclose your name! Please also send us your phone number 
so that we can get in touch with you!

NGG. Wir in der Fleischindustrie
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You have rights! 


